
 

Sun 일 Mon 월 Tue화 Wed수 Thu목 Fri금 Sat토 

   

 

North Korean 
postage stamps 
celebrating the 

“Fatherland 
Liberation War” 

Victory Day 

1 
Pray that the 
regional travel 
restriction issued by 
the U.S. State Dept. 
be rescinded. 

2 
Give thanks that the 
Friday night prayer 
meetings at the Three 
Seas are going well 
on Zoom and in 
person. 

3 
Pray for a favorable 
decision next 
Tuesday by the 
Judge concerning the 
Three Seas Center 
acquisition tax. 

4 
A horse is a false 
hope for victory; 
Nor does it deliver 
anyone by its great 
strength. Ps 33:17 

5 
Pray that the 
leadership of North 
Korea to be open to 
diplomatic 
negotiations with the 
West. 

6 
Pray for those in 
North Korea who 
lack adequate food 
that they be able to 
get what they need. 

7 
Pray for the new U.S. 
North Korea envoy 
Sung Kim. May he and 
the Biden admin-
istration have wisdom 
concerning N.K. 

8 
Pray for NGOs and 
the World Food 
Program seeking to 
provide food 
assistance to North 
Korea. 

9 
Pray for the team 
preparing the Fourth 
River Project booth at 
the KWMF conference 
at Handong Univ. next 
week. 

10 
Pray that a tent of 
worship may be 
erected at the Three 
Seas soon and that 
people gather to 
worship and pray. 

11 
Behold, the eye of the 
LORD is on those 
who fear Him, On 
those who hope for 
His lovingkindness, 
Ps 33:18 

12 
Pray for the 
leadership of North 
Korea as they 
reconfirm their 
treaty of friendship 
with China. 

13 
Pray for North 
Koreans in China 
that they be safe and 
able to provide for 
themselves. 

14 
Pray that the Sino-
North Korean Mutual 
Aid treaty be a means 
of maintaining peace 
on the Korean 
Peninsula. 

15 
Pray for all parties 
engaged in 
diplomatic 
discussions 
concerning the 
Koreas. 

16 
Pray for The River 
of Life School 
graduates at home 
from college for 
the summer. 

17 
Pray for timely 
completion of rainy 
season preparations 
at the Three Seas 
construction site. 

18 
To deliver their 
soul from death 
And to keep them 
alive in famine. 
Ps 33:19 

19 
Pray for the 
leadership of North 
Korea to allow 
freedom of trade 
and travel. 

20 
Pray that the border 
between North 
Korea and China 
open again for trade 
and travel. 

21 
Pray for wisdom for 
South Korean 
President Moon  
Jae-in concerning 
dealings with North 
Korea. 

22 
Pray that God raise 
up millions of 
intercessors from 
around the world to 
pray for the Korean 
Peninsula. 

23 
Pray for the Upward 
Challenge: Global 
Edition next week at 
the Three Seas 
Center and around 
the world. 

24 
Pray for investors 
in a Fourth River 
Project hydrogen 
production facility. 

25 
For whatever is born 
of God overcomes 
the world; and this is 
the victory that has 
overcome the world 
-- our faith.  
1 John 5:4 

26 
Pray that the 
leadership of North 
Korea see that their 
greatest strength and 
protection will come 
not from arms but 
from God. 

27 
“Fatherland 

Liberation War” 
Victory Day 

Pray for permanent 
peace on the 
Korean Peninsula 

28 
Pray for a true end to 
the Korean War and 
that the people of 
North and South 
Korea may be able 
to come together as 
one. 

29 
Pray for God to 
work miraculously 
to bring unity 
among the Koreas, 
China and Japan. 
 

30 
Pray for the wrap up 
of the term at the 
Fourth River 
Cultural Research 
Center and a good 
two-week break for 
everyone. 

31 
Pray that Phase 1 
work on the Three 
Seas Center not be 
delayed by weather 
or anything else and 
that the work will be 
completed by fall. 

 

The Fourth River Project: Preparing for the opening of North Korea at Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center: A place of 
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